
Dear Board of Supervisors -  

I’m writing to express my vehement SUPPORT for the cell tower on Pine Mountain. My family 

has lived on Pine Mountain for 18 years and have struggled with adequate cell service for the 

entire time.  

 

The recent events of COVID 19 have created an even greater need for better communication here 

on the mountain. The lack of wired internet service leave residents virtually isolated, stuck with 

slow, unreliable, satellite service. The proposed cell tower would provide an additional option for 

all the students who are distance learning and all the people who have to work from home.  

 

I ask you to represent the people of Mendocino County and vote yes for the Pine Mountain cell 

tower. Please DO NOT listen to people from out of the area who have no stake in this, who never 

come to Pine Mountain - but please, consider the residents, the people who vote for you, the 

people who live here and support this county. 

 

Thank you, 

Cindy Sauers 

 


